My daughter has been goingto Head Start in Fishs Eddy for twoyears! The staffis beyond amazingand
50 compassionate! We have been so lucky forthe staff especially through COVID-191 As my daughter
moves to Pre-K nextyear we will miss the staff very much! We will miss the activities that we have done
at home and | know she will miss singing with her teachers! My daughteris a picky eaterand they have
always gone above and beyond with helping her try new foods and have been so supportive when she
didn’twant to eatsomething! | am sothankfulfor them! And glad they will be there next yearwhen my
son can attend!



